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St Georges Day Activity Day 
Saturday 26th April 2025 

10:30am to 4:00pm 
11th February 2025 

Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
For our St George’s Day celebration this year, we have decided to run an activity day for Squirrels, Beavers, 
Cubs, Scouts and Explorers. There is no charge for this event, which is open to all members of the District. 
 
Lots of activities on offer, such as rifle shooting, archery, climbing, fire lighting, craft, games and lots more 
besides.  Some of the activities will be age limited, and some activities will have a limited number of places 
depending on the availability of instructors to maintain safe and manageable group sizes. 
 
The Young people will arrive at our District Activity Centre, The Canyon at 10:30am (please walk in from 
Valley Way or the Showground car park.  There will be no vehicular access to The Canyon).  Please arrive 
in uniform but bring a rucksack that is named along with waterproofs, a warm jumper, a drinks bottle and 
wearing suitable footwear for taking part in the activities.   
 
After check-in, the young people will be asked to change out of their top half of uniform, place this in their 
named bag and put on their jumper for the activities.  At the end of the activity day, they will change back 
in to uniform for the renewal of their promise and parade to the Fairlands car park. 
 
We will be providing lunch (burgers or hot dogs) and there will be drinks to fill up their water bottle with.  
 
The event will finish at 4pm where you will collect your young person from the Fairlands Valley carpark, 
off Six Hills Way (near the large sailing lake), SG2 8UY. 
 
If any parents or guardians would be willing to help with this event you would be most welcome and your 
help would be much appreciated, please email or indicate this on the permission form.  We are looking for 
help with supervision of the participants, refreshments and help with some of the activities. 
 
The closing date is the 4th April 2025 so we have the school Easter holidays to finalise the planning. 
 
If you would like to participate, please complete the online form, which can be found on our website or 
via the QR code on this letter. 
 
Yours in Scouting, 
Kerry 
District Lead Volunteer. 


